Education: Early Help and Safeguarding Newsletter
Thursday 12th March 2020
Welcome to the Education Early Help and Safeguarding Team newsletter.
Safeguarding News
FGM Update 
Please note changes to mandatory reporting of FGM – link below
Mandatory reporting of female genital mutilation: procedural information
Continued professional development for DSLs/ whole school training news
Changes to your 2020/2021 Subscriptions
Thank you for your responses to our proposal. To date all the responses, we have received have been both positive and enthusiastic, we do however want to hear from as many of you as possible before the 31st March so that we can start our formal procurement processes. If you have not seen the video message yet, please click on the link - https://youtu.be/gGKlWhZ4cq0
Free training opportunities 
Early Help Assessments 

Services 4 Education DSL Podcasts – S4E have two new podcasts on the Early Help Assessment and the Schools Project with Hannah Hinton

https://www.servicesforeducation.co.uk/online-courses/
Birmingham Safeguarding Children Partnership Training 
Working with Resistant Families 
Monday 30 March 2020 (09.15 - 16.30) http://booking.lscbbirmingham.org.uk/
Birmingham Professionals’ Learning Event
Identification of Hidden Young Carers 
Wednesday 1st April 2020, 10:00 – 14:00 (lunch included) 

Venue: The Birmingham and Midlands Institute, 9 Margaret St, Birmingham B3 3BS

Booking: Please contact michelle.gregory@childrenssociety.org.uk
 

Safeguarding Conference 31st March 
Our conference in March is a strategic conference designed for Head Teachers and Senior Leaders with a responsibility for safeguarding. 

Our Speakers are respected professionals in their field with a national reach to their work. Below are some video links that will give you a flavour. There are a handful of spaces left if you would like to book but please note that the conference will be filmed in full.

The full conference details will be available to delegates on BESS.
Coronavirus – at the point of writing this we are as a country in the CONTAINMENT phase and as such there is no directive to cancel large events.
Should government advice change we will advise all delegates accordingly.

Jim Gamble – QPM   https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eTTer3-RmFw
Feylyn Lewis – research fellow (social work and social care) University of Sussex
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Pcte_hA12LI&list=PLxbui6rV_-0gBmF1_H9xKPj-gRGognQBG&index=8
Dr Jenny Lloyd – Contextual Safeguarding Network – University of Bedford

https://csnetwork.org.uk/publications/webinars-videos-and-podcasts
Richard Chapman – Executive Head Teacher 
https://vimeo.com/266319240
Phil Shand – Senior leader at Grace Academy Solihull and Grime Artist 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=luaWim6ZVBM
Looking forward for seeing many of you on the 31st
Julia, Emma-Louise, Jane, Sam, Liz and Jason
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